
WACHUSETT RESERVOIR ZONE DEER HUNT PERMITS DRAWN 
Winning numbers for the 2019 Wachusett Controlled Deer Hunt in the Reservoir Zone were drawn in a 
special lottery on September 18th at the Wachusett Regional Headquarters in West Boylston. 

The following numbers were drawn in the Reservoir Zone lottery for Customer ID #’s ending in:  

04, 06, 14, 16, 17, 19, 20, 22, 23, 27, 28, 43, 51, 54, 57, 60, 69, 70, 78, 87, 97. 

 

A complete list of hunting license numbers for selected individuals along with their hunting segment will 
be available on the DCR Deer Hunt website after September 18th - 

https://www.mass.gov/service-details/wachusett-reservoir-watershed-deer-hunt 

 

A total of 124 permits were selected for the Reservoir Zone from an applicant pool of 564 persons.  
Hunters selected will be able to hunt from Monday, Dec 2nd through Dec 31st 

 

The selection process issued permits based upon the last digits of all customer ID #’s listed on the 
application. If a customer ID # was selected, the hunter on the application will receive permits for the 
Reservoir Zone.  

 

The Wachusett Controlled Deer Hunt in the Reservoir Zone is in its second season and is part of the Deer 
Management Program in the Wachusett watershed.  It is implemented as part of the management 
program to maintain a balance between deer herd densities and forest regeneration. 

 

All successful applicants will receive written notification from the DCR with permit and orientation 
information. 

 

For further information, please contact the Wachusett Regional Headquarters at (508) 792-7806. 

https://www.mass.gov/service-details/wachusett-reservoir-watershed-deer-hunt

